
December 02, 2016

Message from Fr. Reddy, St. Paul Roman Catholic Parish, Fort McMurray:

Our parishes are getting back to normal slowly, day by day. Thanks for the prayers from CWL.

Regarding Mrs. Elsie Yanik, we are having her funeral on 12 of December in St. Paul church. it would 
be fine to send the condolences cards to her family, c/o St. Paul church, so that I [Fr. Reddy] can give 
them to the family members when they come here. 

For those of you who wish to offer Masses for Elsie, cards are available at St. Paul parish office and the
suggested stipend for a Mass is $10. At the entrance of the church there are Mass offering envelopes. 
They can be completed and dropped in the collection basket.

Elsie was very close to me and she was a great inspiration to me as well. She loved the church and the 
people of God.

Mrs. Elsie Yanik's family have arranged high Mass for their Mother and Elder.
Saint Paul's Church (484 Signal Road, Fort McMurray)
Monday December 12 at 2:00 pm
Lunch to follow

per: 

Fr. Reddy


